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8th January 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Re: Provision for Remote Learning during National Lockdown 
 
We would like to share with you our plans and expectations for remote learning, during this period of National 
lockdown.   
 
Nursery and Reception 
Children in both Nursery and Reception will continue to use Class Dojo as their main source of communication and 
learning. Work will be posted daily at 9am. Links to websites and materials linked to their learning for that day will also 
be shared here.  
 
Years 1 - 6 
Children will complete their online learning using SeeSaw. Children already have their login codes. Guidance and 
resources will be posted daily by teachers, along with a suggested timetable for the day.  
We would recommend keeping to a routine as much as possible, however we also understand how difficult juggling 
work, family life and home learning can be. Therefore, the materials can be accessed throughout the week.   
 
Feedback and support with remote learning 
 
It is an expectation of both the Government and Coleshill Heath School that children complete daily, remote learning.   

 

• Children should submit their learning daily, so that feedback, guidance, praise and support can be given.   
 

• Parents can contact teachers during the school day using Class Dojo and SeeSaw to answer any questions.  
 

• Teachers and support staff will be contacting families to check-in and see if there are any barriers which might be 
preventing your child from accessing the opportunities being made available by the school.  
 

Paper-Pack provision 
 
Paper learning packs for those families, who indicated in our Remote Access survey (October 2020) that technology was 
a potential barrier to learning. This learning closely mirrors that being given on SeeSaw. 
 

• Monday 11th January: Pack One (Covers 11th January – 22nd January)  
This will then be returned to the school to be marked by the class teacher. 

• Friday 22nd January: Pack Two  (Covers 25th January - 12th February) 
 
We fully appreciate that this is a difficult and challenging time. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 
questions or concerns. We will continue to support your child’s learning journey and thank you for your continued 
support. 
 
 
Miss Fowles 
Headteacher 
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